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COLLECTION NOTICE!

Dear Resident,

Your collection day is changing!

Starting April 1st, 2025, your last collection on
Tuesday Week 2 will take place. After that, your
collection will move to Friday Week 1, with the first
collection occurring on Friday, April 11th, 2025 and
bi-weekly after that.

Please have your waste items curbside by 7am to
ensure collection.

Your Clean-up dates will take place during the
following weeks. Have your items curbside on
Sunday, 6th April, 2025 and 19th October, 2025 to
ensure collection. The truck will only come once
during that week. No specified day or time! Read
our clean-up regulations on our website or in our
calendar.

Spring Clean-up - April 7 - 11th, 2025
Fall Clean-up - October 20th - 24th, 2025

If you have any questions, please contact us.
Thank you!

902-679-1325 WWW.VWIrm.com info@vwrm.com




